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PRESS RELEASE  
 

June 4th, 2021 
 
PORT ORCHARD POLICE SEEK PUBLIC’S HELP IN LOCATING MISSING PERSON 
 
(Port Orchard, WA)  The Port Orchard Police Department is seeking the public’s help in locating 
Brandon Matthews. Matthews was reported missing several weeks ago and has not contacted 
family or friends. This is not normal behavior for him. 
 
Matthews is transient but normally stays in the Port Orchard area. He is active on social media 
and was in weekly contact with family until April 19th, 2021. Matthews does have a debit card 
but it has not been used since shortly before he was reported missing. 
 
Officers and family are deeply concerned with the change in behavior and are hoping to locate 
Matthews and ensure he is safe. We are asking the public to be aware and to contact law 
enforcement via 911 with any information regarding his whereabouts, or if he has been seen 
since April 19th. 
 
Brandon Matthews is described as a black male in his early thirties, possibly with a beard and 
medium-length dark curly hair. He is 6’0” and approximately 235 pounds. 
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